
The Department of Defense is tasked 
with realizing a $487 billion reduction 
in projected defense spending over 
5 years. The Air Force’s share of the 
projected cuts totals $54 billion.

Pacific Air Forces led a 26-member 
Site Activation Task Force team to 
plan the move of the 18th Aggres-
sor Squadron from Eielson AFB, 
Alaska, to Joint Base Elmendorf-
Richardson, Alaska.
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DEFENSE BUDGET REDUCTION

F-16 SQUADRON MOVE FROM EIELSON TO JBER
AIR FORCE SAVINGS

Air Force’s FY ‘13 proposed 
force structure adjustments 
savings across the AF.

The projected move in Alaska is 
just one of numerous moves the 
Air Force has planned to gain 
operational efficiency and meet 
the mandated cost savings.

$8.7 
billion

$54 
billion

Air Force’s projected 5-year 
savings from F-16 Aggressor 
Squadron move alone.

$227 
million

Air Force’s projected manpower 
and efficiency cost savings based 
on FY ‘15 adjustments at Eielson 
after moving the F-16 squadron.

$14.6 
million

MEETING THE GOAL


